
Getting a train 
this spring?
SERVICE CHANGES:
7 to 10 April and 
28 April to 1 May

SERVICE CHANGES: 
28 April to 1 May and 27 to 29 May

Getting a train 
over the May 
bank holidays? 

The majority of Scotland’s Railway 
is open, however, West Coast main 
line services are affected by work 
to remodel Carstairs Junction. 
So, be in the know before you go.

CHECK BEFORE YOU TRAVEL 
nationalrail.co.uk/May


